
 
 

  

 

 

The Emmanuel Eye 
                                                     We see you and all the amazing things you do! 

 

Spring1/February 28th 2025  

 

  

  

 

  

 

 

 

Dear families, 

Welcome back to our Spring 2 half term. It has been lovely to return to brighter 

weather and sunny playtimes outside and the children have been playing beautifully 

together. 

We have really focused on ‘courageous advocacy’ this week. The Church of England 

define this as “the act of speaking out against an issue of injustice, often on behalf of 

those whose voice is not heard.” Our role model from history this week was Dr Martin 

Luther King who was the leader of the American Civil Rights Movement. We learned 

about the peaceful protest he organised which earned him The Nobel Peace Prize. We 

have worked hard in school to follow this amazing example-recognising children who 

go above and beyond to help others and advocate for what is right. It was wonderful to 

hear teachers proudly describing their pupils’ kindness in Collective Worship today. 

Happy weekend everyone. 

Love from Mrs Thorpe x 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

An Eye on Upcoming 

Events for your Diary. 

✓ World Book Day 6th March-

Children are invited to 

dress as a character from a 

book you enjoy. Please do 

not feel you need to buy a 

costume-many of our 

favourite character dress 

just how we do at the 

weekend! 

✓ SEN Reviews 

✓ Easter Disco 25th March 

✓ Rocksteady Concert 26th 

March 

 

 

 

An Eye on Attendance  

Class Attendance 

Y5RC 100% 

Y6SW 98.6% 

Y3/4CJ 95.5% 

Y3/4AM 95.2% 

Y3/4HH 95.1% 

Y6JS/SB 94.6% 

The class winning extra playtime this week are Y5RC- well done! 

 



 Headteacher’s Awards 

 

Gold Awards 

 

       An Eye on Success! 
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A huge well done to our amazing Gold Award winners this week, enjoying milkshakes, strawberries and 

cookies with Mrs Thorpe!  

 Ronnie from Y6JS/SB For always going above and beyond to help others. Thank you 
Ronnie-this is exactly what we mean by courageous advocacy! 

Rae from Y6SW For always making sure to include everyone in class and at 
playtime. You are trusted by children and staff Rae-thank you 
so much! 

Grace from Y5RC For being so very kind to everyone and being such a good 
friend. Thank you so much Grace! 

Lailah from Y3/4HH For being an amazing advocate for others and showing such 
kindness. We appreciate you so much Lailah! 

Ben from Y3/4AM For showing friendship, kindness and care to everyone. You 
genuinely encourage everyone to be the they can be Ben-thank 
you! 

 Reuben from Y3/4CJ  For showing an amazing example to others. You are showing 
great focus in lessons and producing great quality outcomes. 
Well done. 

 

Congratulations to our star readers this week – please choose a donated book to keep! 

Class of the week to sit on the benches in Collective Worship next week are Y6JS/SB for remaining on the 

blue door- 100% of the class!  

The second class to sit on benches this week are Y3/4AM. You have been lining up beautifully at the end 

of lunchtime and showing The Emmanuel Way at all times. Amazing! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“And Jesus concluded, ‘In your opinion, which of these three acted like a neighbour towards the 

man attacked by the robbers?’ 

The teacher of the Law answered, ‘The one who was kind to him.’ 

Jesus replied, ‘You go, then, and do the same.” 

Luke (10,37) 



 

 

An Eye on special 

events and 

achievements in school 

and in our community 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

  

 

 

 

  

  

                                                                     

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

What a fabulous achievement for Ben this week. He 

was voted 

“Most hardworking badger” at St. John Ambulance

award ceremony. Here he is pictured with The Lord 

Mayor of Sheffield. Fantastic! 

Congratulations to Eliza for passing Stage 6 

Swimming. Only one more stage to go before she 

graduates the programme. Amazing-well done! 

Mia has achieved double success this week. 

She has completed her nunchucks weapons 

training as well as being recognised at 

her St John ambulance awards ceremony. 

What an amazing young person! 

Congratulations to Ethan who has completed 

his nunchucks and Escrima weapons training. 

What a fabulous achievement-well done! 


